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II Timothy 2:2

And the things that thou hast

heard of me among many
witnesses, the same commit
thou to faithful men, who
shall be able to teach others
also.

TRI-CITIES SCHOOL OF PREACHING
AND CHRISTIAN DEVELOPMENT

1162 HWY. 91, ELIZABETHTON TN. 37643
423-474-2622

Jeff Johnson

127 Oak Drive
Unicoi Tn. 37643
423-220-0393

Dear Brethren,

Hope all is well. Everyone is doing fine. This quarter
is almost over. The lectureship was a success. We had
about 55 to 60 in attendance during the day and at night
we averaged about 100. Next years date for the
lectureship will be April 7 thru April 10. The theme
will be Jesus Christ the Center of the Bible.

We have a couple of weeks left in this quarter. At the
end of June we will have a graduation banquet on the
24% and Graduation on the 25%, Then, the students will
have a short break before the next quarter begins. When
the next quarter begins I will be teaching Greek,
Synoptic Gospels and the book of Genesis.

My dad (Charlie Johnson) had a mini stroke a few
weeks ago, he is doing fine now but ask that you keep
him in your prayers. Also my mother has had some
heart issues and test done and would appreciate
remembering her in your prayers also.

Sherry and I are doing fine. Sherry stays busy with
the grandchildren. We have traveled a lot this month
with Gospel Meetings and we too are ready for a little
vacation.

We want to thank you for all the support that you
send to us while laboring here at the school. Without
your support this school and work would not be
possible. You are an answer to all of our prayers and
may God continue to bless you.

In His Service
Jeff Johnson




